
COMMISSION ON AGING 

PROGRAM SUB-COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF MARCH 16, 2018 

 

Attendance:  Marilyn Place, George Guidera, Anne Rothstein, Barbara Bloom, Anna Wiedemann 

Public:  None 

Meeting was called to order at 4:06pm 

Items discussed were Bethel and Shelton Senior Centers.  We will invite the Director from Shelton to our 

next meeting, if she is available.  Looking to see how many employees staff each center, with both full 

and part time. 

We need to look at what an ideal situation would be going into a new center.  Expand our base so when 

we move, we will be able to accommodate more members, more often.  

Marilyn talked about renaming some classes and offering classes more often. She will give us a list of 

what programs could currently be expanded/renamed. 

Discussed utilizing the van to transport people to the center.  Looking at how other towns try to utilize 

transportation problems, because while we have a van, budgeted is per diem driver.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:02pm 

Respectfully submitted, Anna Wiedemann 

   


